

ONLINE DONATIONS FOR THE "LET'S GET PIXELATED" WALK-A-THON!

Looking for a great way to request donations from friends and family who live far away...or even across town? Look no further!

We've set up a Dunham PTO account on Razoo.com to <u>help us gather</u> <u>walk-a-thon donations online through October 27, 2016</u>. It will take just a few minutes to sign up (or jump right in if you signed up before)!

STEP 1 Go to: https://www.razoo.com/team/Dunham2016walk-A-Thon

STEP 2 Click the FUNDRAISE button in the Join This Team box on the right. If you have a Razoo account, login and your fundraiser page will be created automatically. If you're a first-time Razoo user, click the blue SIGN UP NOW button on the right. If you want your child to be the fundraiser, type in your child's name (or initials, nickname) and your email address. If you accidentally register with your name, click on your name in the upper right corner. Click PROFILE. Then click the blue EDIT PROFILE button. If you have multiple kids, hopefully, you have multiple email addresses!

<u>STEP 3</u> To personalize your page—e.g., revise text, add photos/videos, add a note to donors—click the green MANAGE button at the top of your child's page. To get fundraiser URL, click the VIEW tab and copy the URL.

<u>STEP 4</u> If you email the link or post it on Facebook, please ask donors to also consider covering our fee for using Razoo. How can they do so? On the "Complete Your Donation Page", they can check this box: "Cover platform fees so this fundraiser receives my full donation."

Thank you for your fundraising help!!!!

Have questions or need assistance with your fundraiser page or the online donation process? Contact 3rd grade & TK mom: rhona@parentalliance.com.